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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of the United Republic of Tanzania.
Montenegro welcomes that the country is a party to the majority of the core international human rights treaties and that it has reiterated its pledge to also accede to the Conventions related to stateless persons and statelessness. The emphasis should remain on their more effective implementation, including bridging a backlog in its reporting obligations to the relevant treaty bodies. 

[The accreditation of the Commission for Human Rights and Good Governance with A status in accordance with the Paris Principles is also commendable. Nevertheless, the Commission has recently faced difficulties in fulfilling its mandate.]
We also recognize the continued efforts to address violence against women and children, domestic violence, rights of the elderly, child labor.
We deeply deplore that the criminalization of same-sex relations has led to the increased discrimination, vulnerability and social marginalization of LGBT persons, negatively impacting their access to social services. 
Montenegro reiterates its call to the country to ratify the Second Optional Protocol to the ICCPR and to extend standing invitation to special procedures mandate holders. 
Montenegro recommends to the United Republic of Tanzania:

· To ensure that the laws governing the right to freedom of peaceful assembly are fully in line with the provisions of the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights;
· To adopt the National Strategy and Action Plan for Prevention of Radicalization and Violent Extremism.

Montenegro wishes the United Republic of Tanzania a successful UPR cycle. 

I thank you.
